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“Latino Youth Conference”

Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to April 19, 1997
to Norco College’s
Latino Youth
Conference “Breaking
the Barriers.”

The MEChA club N A -
coordinated the -3 = “-’ d d A
conference at Norco _ o S

College as part of a
community outreach
effort. The event was
designed to meet
some of the needs of
high school students
from the surrounding
area.

There were free
workshops on
education, Chicano
history, spiritualism,
and “barrio”
organization that
were held through-
out the day.

The students were
treated to a taco
lunch, music from
a DJ, and an inter-
active performance
by cultural dancers.

Linda Gonzalez,
treasurer of Norco’s
MEChA club, said,
“My goals for the
conference were to
educate others and
ourselves, also to
learn more about
our culture.”

For Information:
NORCO IMC
imc@norcocollege.edu
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